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31st March 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Today is Miss Peter’s last day at Grampound Road School and we thank her for all her hard work and wish her 
all the best for the future. 

 

After Easter Godrevy Class will be taught by two experienced teachers. It will be a job share with Mrs Katie 
Tresidder and Mrs Jayne Coley. Mrs Coley already works for one of our schools in the MAT and she is an       
excellent teacher. Mrs Katie Tresidder also has plenty of experience in KS1 and we feel together they will be a 
strong team.  

Miss Cameron and Miss Kennedy will also be supporting Godrevy Class and there will be an opportunity to 
meet the new teachers after the holiday.  A careful transition will happen to ensure the pupils needs are met 
effectively and the learning journey is continued positively. 

We look forward to an exciting and successful Summer term. 

Thank you for your continued support and we wish you all a Happy Easter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss M Cameron 

Head of School  


